
SHA to attend youth forum in Macao

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, will depart for Macao
tomorrow afternoon (October 12) to attend a youth forum on the development of
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area and relevant events.
     â€‹
     Mr Lau will return to Hong Kong on Saturday afternoon (October 13).
During his absence, the Under Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Jack Chan, will
be the Acting Secretary for Home Affairs.
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